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REPORT 4- 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its fourth report for 2021 

and recommends: 

 

PCHCD-0009-2021 

That the request to convert a commercial property to a residential property at 14 Front Street 

South, as per the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous 

Relations, dated July 27, 2021, entitled “Request to Alter 14 Front Street South”, be approved. 

(PCHCD-0009-2021) 

(Ward 1) 

 

PCHCD-0010-2021 

That the request to revitalize Marina Park, as per the memorandum and attached Heritage 
Impact Assessment from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations, 
dated July 27, 2021, entitled "Request to Alter Marina Park, Port Credit", be approved, on the 
condition that the consultation should be carried out with the committee on the final detail/design 
aspects of the park prior to submission of a heritage application for those aspects of the park 
revitalization. 
(PCHCD-0010-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
 
PCHCD-0011-2021 
That the request to add a new façade to the property at 167 Lakeshore Road West, as per the 
memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations, dated 
July 27, 2021, entitled "Request to Alter 167 Lakeshore Road West" and revised Heritage 
Impact Assessment dated July 30, 2021, be approved. 
(PCHCD-0011-2021) 
(Ward 1) 
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